
Mill Creek Elementary 
3400 148th St. SE, Mill Creek, WA 98012 

425-385-6800 
Brenda Fuglevand, Principal 

Kristin Dickert, Assistant Principal 

 

Friday, January 14, 2022 

Greetings, Mill Creek Families! 

We hope you and your family are healthy now, as COVID continues to warrant new 
responses and revisions to how we operate school.  Due to an increase in the COVID 
Omicron variant, EPS has paused having volunteers in buildings for two weeks, until 
February 1.  Since Cougar Movers is an outside program, we will continue to operate ‘in 
person’ Cougar Movers, but need to wait for further district guidance about all other 
volunteers.  Thank you to all our volunteers, for your understanding and commitment to 
our school’s safety. Please remember to check our district website for the latest 
information about all COVID related matters, including our new contact tracing 
guidelines, here:  https://www.everettsd.org/domain/4908 

Learning About Dr. Martin 
Luther King, Jr.  

Students enjoyed a virtual Martin 
Luther King Assembly today, featuring 
student performances from grades K, 2 
and 4, as we learned together and 
honored his legacy.  Ask your 
child(ren) to tell you about our virtual 
assembly and have them explain what 
they did in their classroom to learn 
about his life and legacy.   

Also, be aware that our kindergarten students were inspired enough to create and lead a 
school community service project:  The MCE Sock and Mitten Drive.  Please see details 
at the end of this message.  We hope you’ll participate!      

Let’s Connect!  You’re Invited to Learn More about EPS 
Replacement Levies 

Connect with Region 2 superintendent, Larry Fleckenstein, to engage in conversation 
and have questions answered about the upcoming replacement levies on the February 8, 
2022 ballot. We want to hear from you and hope you can attend this Zoom meeting to 
share your thoughts. Registration is required to receive the link for the Zoom meeting. 

Date:  January 24, 2022 Time:  5 – 6 p.m. 

https://www.everettsd.org/domain/4908


• What questions do you have about the two replacement levies? 

Register in advance for this meeting: 
https://everettsd.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUudOurqDIiG9T7LxBDtmCjWAO
WB4oQm2EF 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information 
about joining the meeting. 

January Calendar Dates to Be Aware Of: 

1. January 17:  No School in Honor of MLK Day  
2. January 31:  Non-Student Day:  Teachers will work on end of semester progress 

reports (There was an error about this in our January Newsletter. We apologize 
for any confusion this caused.) 

That’s it for this week!   

Warmly, 

Brenda Fuglevand, Principal   bfuglevand@everettsd.org 
Kristin Dickert, Assistant Principal  kdickert@everettsd.org 
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